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Dear Mount Sinai Nurse, 

As we spend this Thanksgiving with our immediate family, let us take a 

moment to pause and reflect on how much we have all accomplished this year.  

By continuing to stand together by keeping each other safe, we can look 

forward to spending next Thanksgiving with our friends and extended family. The 

time is NOW.  Let us give Thanks and share our strengths.  

 

I wish you and your loved ones a Happy Thanksgiving.  

Thank you, 

Beth 

 

 

Beth Oliver, DNP, RN 

Chief Nurse Executive 

Senior Vice President, Cardiac Services  

Mount Sinai Health System  

 

 


